
SRB Officers meet FBR and attend FTO hearing in Islamabad. 

 
 A delegation of officers from Sindh Revenue Board visited Islamabad on 3rd December, 

2014. The SRB delegation comprised of its Chairman, Advisor (Tax Policy) and Deputy 

Commissioner (Audit). 

 

2. In FBR, Islamabad, the SRB delegation met Mr. Abdul Hameed Memon, Chief 

(Automation & Sales Tax), and Mr. Rehmat Khan, Director (MIS), and discussed the progress 

regarding the transfer of Sindh sales tax amount of 3 billion which had been incorrectly/in-

advertently deposited in FBR-related heads of account. FBR officers assured of expeditious 

action in this regard, as had also been committed by the Chairman FBR during the last meeting 

held on 27th November, 2014. 

 

3. The SRB delegation also attended a hearing in the office of Federal Tax Ombudsman, 

Islamabad, in relation to alleged evasion of tax in telecom sector. The hearing was conducted by 

the Honorable FTO and was also attended by delegates from FBR, PRA, KPRA, PTA and telecom 

companies besides an aggrieved telephone subscriber. 
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